
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
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Dates for your diary 
Monday 24th February 

World Thinking Day- children invited to wear 
Rainbow, Brownies and Beaver uniform to school 

for the day. 

Tuesday 25th February 
Reception writing café @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 26th February 
Nursery writing café @ 1.30pm 

Friday 28th February  
Children to wear non-uniform 

Monday 3rd March 
Year 1 writing café @ 1.30pm 

Wednesday 5th March 
Year 2 writing café @ 1.30pm 

Friday 7th March 
World Book day 
Bingo @ 7pm 

Spring term parent evenings: 
Thursday 13th March 

3.30-6pm 
Thursday 27th March 

3.30-5.30pm 

Friday 14th March 
Science day 

(in class activities) 

Wednesday 19th March  
Year 1 visit to Blickling Hall 

Friday 21st March 
Red Nose day- letter to follow 

Friday 28th March 
Year 2 World War 2 Day 

Wednesday 2nd April  
Easter service @ 9:15am 

Easter bonnet parade and competition-  
£1.50 to enter. Be as creative as you like. 

Friday 4th April 
Year 1 parents to join phonics session 

Friday 27th June 
Reception visit to theatre 

 

 

 

 
 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                         Pearl Class-    90.8% 

                         Ruby Class-   87.37%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                       Diamond Class- 98.64%  

                       Sapphire Class- 92.73% 

                       Emerald Class-   97.31% 

                        Topaz Class-   96.67% 

 Our school target is 95%. Well done to Diamond, Emerald and 

Topaz class for achieving over 95% 

 

 

             Headteacher award:                         

Nursery: Finnley 

Reception: Savannah and Corey 

Year 1: Joseph and Sorina 

Year 2: Elizabeth and Elsie 

Staff: Mrs Fenn 

Well done!  
 

Maths Whizz  

Winning class this week Topaz 

Special shout out to… Dasia, Catherine, Rufus and 

Edward 

 

Thank you for supporting our school disco. The 

children had lots of fun. The money raised will be 

used to pay for coaches for upcoming school trips. 

Have a lovely half term break. School 

reopens on Monday 24th February. 

Our children have enjoyed their Valentine’s cupcakes 

today.The money raised from this will be used to 

purchase classroom resources including new digger 

toys for Nursery. 

 


